.1e St. Louis Public Library is seeking bids from qualified contractors to provide interior
renovations for North Underground Parking C e—Le ARepairS¢ ed Bids will be ved
by the Board of Directors of the City of St L Municipal Lib 'y District dba St. Lot blic
Library, Purchasing Department, 1415 Olive St., St. Lo Missouri, 63103-2389, until 2:00 p.m.,
Friday, May 13, 2022. For mo information, p 1se contact Rita Kirkland, Asst. Business
Manager, during regular business hours by phone, 314.539.0313, 0 | |, rbirkland@alal ~vm
or at the above address. Bid documents are a° lable on the Library  /ebsi

Contract Opportuniti¢



